
ALL SAINTS CANDLE – SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2020 
Shining a Light on What’s Happening in Our Parish 

 
 
OUR MISSION AT ALL SAINTS - To be a family of worshipping Christians, dedicated to Christian 
Education, Spiritual Growth, Pastoral Care, Outreach and Fellowship. 
 
FOODBANK NEEDS TWO FREEZERS - Our CBS/Paradise Food bank has advised us that they 
recently had two freezers that have stopped working this past month.  Attempts to purchase 
units were unsuccessful due to the pandemic.  We would like to ask that if you are aware of 
anyone who is getting rid of a freezer (or two) to please consider our Foodbank volunteers.  
Please contact our Parish Office at 834-4501, or the Foodbank at 834-2800. 
 
SPONSORING ‘THE CANDLE’ – We would like to remind Parishioners and Friends of the Parish 
that you may still have our weekly ‘CANDLE’ dedicated in memory of a loved one, and that your 
personal tribute will be posted on the Bible graphic located at the top of its front page.  Your kind 
donation of $25 is greatly appreciated.  Additionally, we also offer the opportunity to honour a 
loved one by posting your favourite picture, along with a memorial verse - and once again, your 
kind donation of $50 is greatly appreciated.  A paper copy of ‘The Candle’ is distributed at in-
Church services, and is also archived on our Parish website. 

ALL SAINTS VIRTUAL CHURCH SERVICES – You can continue to watch our pre-recorded Church 
services which utilize the approved ’Morning Prayer’ format for both our 08:30 am and our 
10:00am services.  These services are available for viewing by visiting our website at 
allsaintsparish.ca, and by clicking on either the red or green prayer books.  They are also 
available at facebook.com/AllSaintsAnglicanChurchCBS/   

AGM - has been postponed until further notice 
 
YOUTH MINISTRY -   Will resume when COVID-19 regulations permit. 
 
LAVROCK CENTRE TO REMAIN CLOSED FOR REMAINDER OF 2020 –  Lavrock Centre will not be 
reopening as planned, and it will remain closed for the remainder of the 2020 season.  Those 
groups which had reservations will be contacted by the Lavrock Manager, and full refunds on 
any deposits will be issued.  Hopefully we will have a successful season next year in 2021. 
Archdeacon Sam Rose, Diocesan Executive Officer 
 
 
 
 
 
Memoriam-General Fund 
 

• In loving memory of Catherine (Kit) Tilley - by Kathleen and Jim Baird  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN PARISH CBS  Telephone:  709-834-4501 
419 Conception Bay Highway   office@allsaintsparish.ca 
Conception Bay South, NL, A1X 7A2  
 
ADMINISTRATION OFFICE HOURS  CLERGY OFFICE HOURS 
Monday-Friday   Monday – Thursday 
9:00am - 12:30pm; 1:00pm - 3:00pm  09:00am - 3:00pm 
 
REV WAYNE PARSONS   REV SAM BUTLER  ELIZABETH BISHOP 
Rector   Associate   Administration 
rev.wayneparsons@nf.sympatico.ca rev.sam@allsaintsparish.ca office@allsaintsparish.ca 
764-8833 - Cell    689-4501- Cell  834-4501 - Office 
   834-9464 – Home 
 

 

Clergy on Call:  Call either priest… 
 

 
 

2020-09-06 Weekly YTD 
Why not consider signing up to our e-Giving 
program.  It's an easy way to ensure you 
contribute on a regular basis, even during 
those periods when you are unable to regularly 
attend church. 

Budget 2,984.05 173,153.30 
Actual 2,218.00 111,085.47 

Difference -766.05  -62,067.83 



 
 


